
National Trust Planning Village Meeting on Clandon Park Future 

 

We understand that the National Trust is planning to organise a Public Village Meeting on the future 

of Clandon Park. The date is not yet fixed but as soon as it is known we will publicise it on the village 

website. 

There is of course considerable interest in the village as to what may be possible or planned but as 

yet the Trust has not made any announcement on the future of  Clandon House which was severely 

damaged by fire on 29th April 2015. 

National Trust experts have the unenviable decision of determining whether the house can be 

rebuilt or whether the damage inflicted by the fire rendered this impractical. We understand that an 

investigation by the fire service has found nothing untoward as regards fire security at the 18th 

Century grade one listed mansion. 

In the interim the National Trust have applied for planning permission to temporarily use 3 Parkside 

Cottages as a local office 

 

 


